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Public Comment for proposed development on Lytle near Pleasant Beach:

I am deeply concerned about the proposed building on the wetlands near Lytle Creek. The
grassy “meadow” is not only beautiful, but it’s home to many species of wildlife. My
daughters and | have seen countless deer grazing in the tall grasses, coyotes and their pups
hiding in the shady brush and joyful yellow warblers in this precious wildlife corridor.

As the island is rapidly losing it’s wild spaces, it saddens me to watch another one slip by to
house construction. Please consider denying the proposed construction on this irreplaceable
wild space.

Thank you.


mailto:koriclot@gmail.com
mailto:pcd@bainbridgewa.gov

